
 
----- Forwarded by Tim Zawislak/WUTC on 06/05/02 05:49 PM ----- 
 

Tim Zawislak 

06/05/02 05:48 PM 
 

 
 To: "Robert S. Snyder" 

<74541.2515@compuserve.com>, Bob Shirley/WUTC@WUTC, 
Calvin.Simshaw@centurytel.com, "Long, Gail" <gail.long@tdstelecom.com>, Glenn 
Blackmon/WUTC@WUTC, Greg Trautman/WUTC@WUTC, "Endejan, Judith A." 
<jendejan@GrahamDunn.com>, joan.gage@verizon.com, nancyj@sprintnw.com, 
rickfinn@ywave.com 

 cc:  
 Subject: Additional Spreadsheet for 

Discussion at Friday's Meeting 

 
This spreadsheet reflects the relative percentages of the study area average support per line on a) a sub-wire-center 
basis (as USAC has implemented for the last two years), and b) an exchange level basis (which staff is amenable towards 
if companies find it more desirable). 
 
The spreadsheet I sent earlier today portrays an example of what the dollars per line per month would look like for each 
respective area given the relative percentages presented here.  The exchange level relative percentages are based on a 
reaggregation of the sub-wire-center level support amounts filed in support of the 1998 petition to the FCC (which USAC 
implemented). 
 
Hope this also helps in preparation for Friday's meeting - and again, please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, Tim Z. 
360-664-1294 
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